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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
 

Our class with the best attendance this week is 4CL   with 

100% - well done Mr Lewis’ class. Let’s see if more clas-

ses can achieve this next week.  

 

Dates for your diary 

19th June—Mosque visit Y2 

20th June—Reading Event Reception 

27th June– Mosque visit Y2 

28th June—End of the week and AM nursery 

Family Assembly 

28th June– Y5 & Y6 Crimestoppers Visit 

1st July– Y4 Philharmonic Visit 

4th July—Author Visit / PSHE Aspiration Day 

10th July—Y5 Synagogue Visit / New to Y1 

Meeting 

11th July—Reception Intake Meeting 

12th July—Y6 Performance 

17th—July Y2 Performance 

What a wet week it has been this week, gladly the 

children have been able to get out today and enjoy 

some sunshine and fresh air.  

We have received news from our staff at Kingswood 

that our Y6 classes have behaved brilliantly and 

really enjoyed themselves whilst being away, even if 

they are wet through! We look forward to welcoming 

you back Y6.  

It was great to see so many of our children receive 

certificates and awards fro great behaviour and at-

tendance this week. Our randomly picked 100% 

winners from each class will get to visit Costa for a 

hot chocolate on Monday afternoon.  

On Monday 22nd July our 
School Parents Associa-
tion will be paying for 
POP PROJECT to come 
into school to entertain 

our children. Many thanks to the PA for all their 
hard work and commitment this year. I’m sure 
the children will really enjoy the end of year 
treat.  

Reception Stay, Play and 

Learn Reading Meeting 

On Thursday 20th June we will be holding a 

reading event for our reception classes.  

9.15—RSR 

2.40– RCW 

The events will take place in the school hall, 

you will make a den and read with your 

child. We are hoping that ALL children will 

have 1 adult to join them. We will have 

phonic books for sale priced at £2 each 

should you wish to purchase one for your 

child. 

 

School photographs have now been given out, if you 

ordered one you child should have taken it home yester-

day. If they did not please pop into the school office.  




